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Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

FOI <foi@renfrewshire.gov.uk> 
16 February 2018 15:53 

 
Freedom of Information Application - Acknowledgement - IG180222 

Dear  

Freedom of Information Application - Acknowledgement - IG180222 

Thank you for your enquiry, received by the Council on 16/02/18. 

I am writing to inform you that your application for information is being dealt with under the provisions of the Freedom 
of Information (Scotland) Act, 2002. Section 10(1) of the Act stipulates that enquiries must be dealt with within twenty 
working days of receipt. However, we will endeavour to answer your enquiry as soon as possible. 

Renfrewshire Council Website -http://www.renfrewshire.gov.uk 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual 
or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system 
manager. Renfrewshire Council may, in accordance with the Telecommunications(Lawful Business 
Practice) (Interception of Communications) Regulations 2000, intercept e-mail messages for the purpose of 
monitoring or keeping a record of communications on the Council's system. If a message contains 
inappropriate dialogue it will automatically be intercepted by the Council's Internal Audit section who will 
decide whether or not the e-mail should be onwardly transmitted to the intended recipient(s). 

Renfrewshire Council is decommissioning all gcsx email between now and November 2017. The Council 
email domain will change to@renfrewshire.gov.uk. My new email address will still allow me to send email 
to you securely as it meets the UK Government's Secure Email Blueprint (SEB) 
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